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Please see a new study, "The Experience of Working Class Students at a Research I University," by 
Veronica Gonzalez, a recent intern at the Center for Study of Working Class Life.  Gonzalez compares the 
academic experiences of students from working class families with those from middle class famllies who 
entered the State University of New York at Stony Brook between 2001 and 2003.

Go to the study from the link at the upper right of the Center's home page

http://www.stonybrook.edu/workingclass

or go directly to the .pdf at

http://www.stonybrook.edu/workingclass/publications/VGonzalez09.pdf
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